
 
 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
RIBBON CUTTING FOR  

PEDESTRIAN CROSSING AT OAK CREEK 
 

Tuesday, September 17, 2024 
10:00 AM – 10:30 AM 

BELOW THE OAK CREEK BRIDGE ON SR 179 

SEDONA, AZ 86336 
 
 

This is to notify the public that members of the Sedona City Council may attend the ribbon 
cutting ceremony for The Pedestrian Crossing at Oak Creek. This will take place at The 
Pedestrian Crossing at Oak Creek near the Schnebly Hill roundabout below the bridge 
over Oak Creek that connects north and south State Route 179 in Sedona, AZ beginning 
at 10:00 AM. on Tuesday, September 17, 2024.  
 
While this is not an official City Council meeting, public notice is given for this event 
because of the potential that quorums of City Council, Commissions, Boards or 
Committees may be present at one time. 
 
 
 
Kristie Turck                  Date: 09-12-2024  
Executive Assistant to the City Manager  
 
 
Date posted at physical locations: 09-12-2024  

Staff Initials: DJ 


